
Section Manager’s Message 
November 2017 
 
Greetings North Florida Hams!  Welcome to the GREATEST HOBBY IN THE WORLD! 
 
Hi Folks, 
 
Short and sweet this month! 
I am looking for a new Section Emergency Coordinator – our good man Strait KT4YA, has worked quietly 
in the background and understandably wants to spend more time with family….he has resigned as of 
this month.  The job description is at:  http://www.arrl.org/section-emergency-coordinator .  If you are 
interested, please let me know.   
 
Lotsa’ contests in the immediate future….and while propagation is not great, the contests are!  Look 
here for a schedule of contests and activities:  http://www.hornucopia.com/contestcal/contestcal.html. 
Check out our fabulous NFL Section Web Page; and read our spectacular Newsletter (November issue is 
attached) QST NFL.  http://arrl-nfl.org/ . 
 
I have no travel plans for the month – but will be at several outings the first weekend of December.   
Keep vigilant on the weather and Happy Halloween! 
 
My sincere wishes for a safe and Happy Thanksgiving Holiday to each of you. 
 
Get involved, get active, get happy!  Stay safe, get on the air, and have fun!! 
 

EVERYONE COUNTS! 
 

 
 

Steve Szabo WB4OMM 
NFL Section Manager  
ARRL, The National Association for Amateur Radio™ 
386-566-2085    wb4omm@arrl.org 
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